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1/14/2014 Board Meeting 
2 messages 

Donna Muller <dcmuller@sbcglobal.net> 
Reply-To: Donna Muller <dcmuller@sbcglobal.net> 
To: II edc. cob@edcgov. us II <edc. cob@edcgov. us> 

Dear Board of Supervisors, 

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Wed, Jan 15, 2014 at 11:03 PM 

I request that you support the efforts of the Shingle Springs Community Alliance, No San Stino, 
and Stop Tilden Park groups to continue moving forward with creating a Community Plan for 
Shingle Springs. I further request that you assist in the process of adopting the Shingle Springs 
Community Plan into the El Dorado County General Plan so that Shingle Springs can preserve 
its quality of life for generations to come. 

Thank you, 

Donna Cirelli 
Shingle Springs CA 

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 
To: Donna Muller <dcmuller@sbcglobal.net> 

Thank you for your comments . I will forward to the Board of Supervisors. 

Clerk of the Board 
El Dorado County 
330 Fair Lane, Placerville, CA 95667 
530-621-5390 

[Quoted text hidden] 

Thu, Jan 16, 2014 at 7:40AM 

13-1471 Public Comment 
Rcv'd 1-16-14
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